
HB2525 Renaming of the Fancy Creek Bridge 

 

I first met Loren as a freshman at Blue Valley High School at Randolph.  We played football together and 
ran around with 4 or 5 other guys.  He loved the outdoors, hunting and fishing and especially the lake.  
We all spent a lot of time at the Fancy Creek Marina just east of the bridge on Highway 77.  I think he 
spent as much time going across and under the bridge in his short life as anyone.   

He enjoyed his life and was some what a lady’s man.  After high school six of us guys went to Beloit Vo-
Tech School and all stayed in the same house on the same floor.  Out of the six of us four of us went to 
Vietnam.  He was the only one that did not make it home! 

I would hope that you all consider this request. 

Gratefully, 

Dale Stennett 


